
 

WNCC United Women in Faith SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

Do you know a student who is a member of one of the WNCC United Methodist Churches?  

Will they attend one of the United Methodist supported institutions in our conference 
(Bennett College, Brevard College, Greensboro College, High Point University, Pfeiffer 
University) for the fall semester 2025?  

Then they are eligible to apply for a WNCC United Women in Faith scholarship!  

Applications should be requested by contacting the scholarship committee chairperson:  

Jatana Royster  

8227 Laurel Oak Court Harrisburg, NC 28075  

704-451-3816 (cell) Email: jatanaroyster@gmail.com 

 

Applications are due by March 1, 2025. Interviews will be conducted on March 15, 2025 via 
Zoom.  

YOU can support our scholarship program by:  

 Referring students.  

 Praying for our students and UM supported institutions.  

 Contributing to the general scholarship fund as districts, units, circles and individuals.  

Please contact me if you need additional information. 

Blessings,  

Jatana Royster  

WNCC United Women in Faith Scholarship Committee Chairperson 
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